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Thursday 8th May 2025
Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 3 visit to the World Museum Liverpool on Friday 11th July 2025
Year 3 are planning a visit to the World Museum Liverpool on Friday 11th July 2025 as part of our ancient civilisations work in history. 
Please bring your child to school as normal wearing their school uniform along with a coat. The coach will be leaving at 9.00am.  We will be leaving Liverpool around 2pm and aim to return for 3:15pm.
Children will have snack time on arrival so please send in a substantial snack and drink in a labelled bag. They will also need to bring a packed lunch. You may order this from the kitchen for your child at a cost of £2.90. This will be eaten in a lunch room at the museum.
The total cost of the trip is £10.50. 
Please complete the permission form via the link below by Friday 27th June.  
https://forms.office.com/e/ThmVCiRLKi
The trip can be paid by cash, or via the Schoolcomms app. Any cash payments should be sent into school in a sealed envelope with your child’s name, class, and trip details on. If you have any concerns about the payment, please contact the school. All conversations will be dealt with confidentially.
Yours sincerely,

Miss Tosh and Miss Roberts
Year 3 teachers
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